

## Carta de Charles William Dabney a Ezequiel A. Chávez, 7 de agosto de 1916.

IISUE, AHUNAM, Fondo Ezequiel A. Chávez, Caja 107, Exp. 321, doc. 25.



50

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT-MCMICKEN HALL

The seventh of August nineteen hundred and sixteen

Dear Doctor Chavez:

After going over the manuscript of "Education in Mexico" with the author, we want to thank
you again for your kindness in examining and annotating the paper. Dr Winton, the author, has asked
me to thank you very heartily for him. He will utilize
practically all of your notes.

of Education to publish this paper. I wish, therefore, that you might write to Dr P. P. Claxton, Commissioner of Education, Department of the Interior, Washington, D. C., and tell him that you have read the paper and find it correct in the main and calculated to do good. If you are free to do this, it would doubtless help Dr Claxton teach a decision in the matter. He will know you as an authority on the history of education in Mexico, and will undoubtedly appreciate your opinion of the paper.

Very sincerely yours,

Dr Ezequiel A. Chavez #3 Craigie Circle Craigie Street Boston, Mass.